
 

         

            June 6th, 2025 

Dear Jardon/Webb Community, 

Just a few reminders as we close out another fantastic year at Jardon.   

If your student qualifies for Extend School Year Services, the dates are June 23 
through August 7.  Services are provided Monday through Thursday from 8:00 a.m. 
until 11:30 a.m.  Breakfast and lunch are provided.  There will be no services provided 
the week of June 30th.   

The SXI program is a year round program and the Summer calendar has been 
provided to families.  

There is an enrollment event today starting at 12:00 p.m. and going until 6:00 p.m. at 
the Administration Office (1620 E Elza) if you would like to get this taken care of early.  
All students must be re-registered prior to August 1 to attend school in the Fall.  This 
is a new procedure for us so please make sure to get this completed.  If you have 
questions, Jessika will be in the office next week to assist you. 

Please join us on social media!  Find us on Facebook by searching for Jardon 
Vocational School.  You will see regular updates posted there about what's going on 
at Jardon!   Please feel free to contact me at heidi.kunz@myhpsd.org or 
248-658-5953, if you have any questions or concerns.   

Thank you, 

Heidi Kunz 

mailto:heidi.kunz@myhpsd.org


 

 

 
Please join us Friday, June 6th, from 12:00-6:00 for our “25/26 Registration Kick Off” event at the 

Ford Administration Building (1620 E.Elza). Ms. Jessika, the Jardon secretary, will be present to 

provide assistance. 

 

This process MUST be completed by August 1st, 2025, for your students to be enrolled into their 

classroom and begin the 2025-2026 school year. If the forms are not completed, the student(s) will 

not be allowed to begin school, even if they are a Hazel Park Schools returning student. If you are 

unable to make this event, the district has more scheduled enrollment dates throughout the summer. 

 

If you are unable to attend, below are the steps for the re-enrollment process. 

 

1.​ Login to the PowerSchool Parent Portal at 

           http://hazelpark.powerschool.com/public/home.html  

2.​ Use your username and password. If you don’t know it, reach out to the Jardon secretary to 

obtain that information. 

3.​ Once you have logged in, click on the student you are entering information for (if you have 

more than one student attending Hazel Park Schools) 

4.​ Click on “forms” (left hand side) 

5.​ Make sure you click on “enrollment forms” 

6.​ Please make sure you fill out each section of the forms. If forms are not all complete your 

child will not be enrolled or on class lists for the 2025-26 school year. 

7.​ After you fill out the form, it will say “ pending review”. That means that the administration 

building has to approve it. 

8.​ It is very important that ALL contact information is updated for all emergency contacts. If 

they are not listed on the student's emergency card, we will NOT release your student to 

them.  

 

 

http://hazelpark.powerschool.com/public/home.html


 

 



 

 

Happy Summer!  

 

It’s hard to believe that we are at the conclusion of the school year! On Wednesday, June 4th, we 

enjoyed our Annual Jardon Picnic. Students participated in lawn games, kickball, and even some glitter 

tattoo art. It was great to be able to enjoy the day and the success of a great school year. I want to 

thank the Student Council and all the Jardon staff that worked so hard to make this picnic a success. 
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I will not be working with Jardon this summer, but you are still welcome to email me with any questions 

you may have. Our summer ESY program will continue to work on vocational skills both in house and at 

Meijer. I look forward to seeing the job reports when we return to school in August. Our students 

continue to represent Jardon in such a positive way! Have a safe and happy summer! See you again in 

August! 

 

 

Here are a few links I always include in my email signature for your reference:  

Oakland County Community Resources 
Transition Checklist 
Transition Coordinator Quick Tips Sheet 
 

 

 

 

Jessi Haines 

Jardon Transition Coordinator 

Hazel Park School District  

(248) 658 - 5958 

jessica.haines@myhpsd.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://sites.google.com/bps-schools.com/batp/community-resources?authuser=0&pli=1&scrlybrkr=a839b4d3
https://sites.google.com/bps-schools.com/batp/community-resources?authuser=0&pli=1&scrlybrkr=a839b4d3
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1BbRoE3ZbMSqYNAieyj-8qqzSUzfXH21LX5ppsMz4p8I/edit?tab=t.0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1BMGU4tvAkWCHdEvuJArloqpb1LOaHD5q4-d7SCxnUfs/edit?usp=sharing


 

 


